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USE OF PRIVATE WATER SUPPLIES (BOREHOLES, WELLS) 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident / Occupier / Business Owner, 
 
We have recently tried to contact you with important information about your property and 
ask that you contact us.  
 
We have previously sent you the enclosed letter but have received no response. If you are on 
mains water throughout your property, we ask that you please contact us to confirm this. 
 
If you are using water from a private source, it is important that our officers speak with you to 
provide you with the most up-to-date information and suitable advice for your situation so please 
get in touch with us on the details above.   
 
Our advice and any necessary action will depend on how you use the water from private water 
supplies.    
 
We have enclosed a consent form that would need to be completed to enable water tests to be 
carried out on a private water supply by Jersey Water to test for PFAS. Jersey Water send these 
samples away to the UK to be analysed and results can take a few weeks to come back. More 
information on this process can be given to you when you get in touch with us. 
 
If you are unsure where your water comes from, please get in touch with us or your landlord 
(where applicable). Our contact details can be found at the top of this letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Water Quality and Safety team  
Regulation Directorate, Infrastructure and Environment 


